
The Quadra Weekly Briefing 

Dear Quadra Community, 
 
Our grade 5 students played against other elementary schools on Tuesday at a soccer jamboree at 
Hampton Field.  The Quadra teams demonstrated excellent sportsmanship and both teams played well 
together.  All our players had a great time!  A big thanks to all our competitors and a huge shout out to 
Coaches Stevenson and Gorman.  I would also like to thank all our parents who drove their child to the 
event.   
 
We feel that our parent/teacher conferences went very well and hope that you all feel the same.  
Remember, if you were not able to schedule a meeting with your teacher you can still reach out to 
her/him and arrange a time to meet.    
 
I would like to remind all families that we are an all-weather recess school and, now that we truly are 
experiencing fall weather, students need to dress for the weather.  Appropriate clothing items include 
outerwear (rain/cold weather pants and jacket), proper footwear as well as toques and mitts when 
appropriate.  We also suggest that if your child/ren are perpetual ‘puddle jumpers’ you send them to 
school with an extra set of pants/socks/underwear unless you have already done so. 
 
A big thank you to our Facilities crew who have put up railings on the new stairs for our primary field 
slide.  This area is really starting to come together and is now a safe place for students.  
 
Halloween reminder:  Students are allowed to wear appropriate costumes (no:  face coverings, graphic 
depictions of violence, cultural appropriation, or weapons of any sort please).  Students may also wear 
orange and black or may choose not to wear a costume at all.   As Halloween is on a Monday this year, 
we respectfully ask that students only come to school with one treat on Tuesday.   
 
 
 

Looking Ahead 
 

• Oct 31 

o Halloween 

• Nov 1 

o PAC Meeting 

• Nov 4  

o Student Photo Re-takes 

• Nov 11 

o Remembrance Day – No school 

• Nov 14 

o Pro-D – no school 

 



News from Our Wonderful PAC 
 
A few reminders from your PAC Executives 

-Join us for a short Preliminary Presentation on the Student and Family Affordability Fund at the next 

PAC Meeting Nov 1 at 7pm.  Please refer to the letter from the Superintendent sent on Wednesday, 

October 26th for more information.  

 If you have an agenda item you would like to bring to the table please email us at 

Ecolequadraschoolpac@gmail.com 

Zoom for Tuesday: 

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/89405920573?pwd=cUQyTjh6bkwvTTF1WFZlNnprUnR4dz09 

-Spirit Wear is now open for purchase and the buying deadline has been extended to November 4. You 

can check out the available items here - https://columbiapromotions.commonsku.com/shop/11e34103-

3d3c-40e7-a5f7-9ed1d6d6ff31/shop 

 
 
 
Have a wonderful, safe weekend! 
 
Connor McCoy 
Principal 
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